
SARGENT SHRIVER 
1350 NEW YORK AVE., N.W., SUITE 500 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20005 

The Hdnorable Bob Dole 
United States Senate 
Washington, D.C. 20515 

Dear Bob: 

October 14, 1992 

Congratulations on making the cover of "Job Corps in Action". 
You look good in that photograph on the Capitol steps, and you look 
just as well or even better on the pages inside. 

Many thanks for your support of the Job Corps. Twenty five 
years ago the world was certainly not full of believers in the Job 
Corps idea and the Job Corps program, but with help from objectively 
minded legislators like yourself, thank God, and thanks to the Congress, 
the Job Corps continues to grow, and in the process help thousands of 
young Americans to become taxpayers, not tax-eaters. 

Again, many thanks for your support of the Job Corps through 
good times and bad. 

Best wishes. 

Sincerely yours, 

~~ 
-- 1 Sargent Shriver 
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